
Mrs Saunders
Designated Safeguarding Lead / Deputy Headteacher

If you have a concern that any pupil is being harmed, is at risk of
harm or you receive information (intentionally or unintentionally) you must

contact the following designated member of staff as soon as possible:

If this person is not available, please contact:
Miss Barber (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

Mrs Hibbs (Headteacher)

Mrs Steel (Safeguarding Manager)

BARR BEACON IS A
‘TELLING SCHOOL’

SAFEGUARDING

Barr Beacon School is committed to the highest standards in
protecting and safeguarding our pupils.

AT BARR BEACON SCHOOL

Mrs SteelMiss BarberMrs Saunders


